
Dear Residents and Families, 

As we welcome August, I hope this message 
finds you all in good spirits.  

This month often brings the warmth of summer 
and the promise of new beginnings. It's a 
wonderful time for us to engage in activities 
that celebrate the season, from outdoor 
gatherings to special events designed to foster 
community spirit and togetherness. 

Our dedicated team continues to work hard to 
ensure the well-being and happiness of our 

residents. These efforts are all part of our 
ongoing commitment to providing the highest 

quality of care and a vibrant, supportive environment for everyone. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our community. Your trust and 
participation make all the difference. As always, my door is open for any 
questions, suggestions, or just a friendly chat. Wishing you all a joyful and 
healthy August. 

Warm regards, 

Reagan McLaughlin   

Executive Director, Renaissance at Coeur d'Alene 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Reagan McLaughlin, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Judi C,  August 11th 

• John M,  August 15th 

• Bonnie C, August 28th 

• Gerda C,  August 29th 

• Taylor S, August 14th 

• Ashleigh  S, August 15th 

• Kristen K, August 21st 

• Susan B,  August 26th 

August’s Spotlight is shining on Carol.  
Carol is a sweetheart of a gal. She likes 
to stay busy. She loves exploring the 
area on our bus rides, winning at bingo 
and staying fit. Carol also enjoys doing 
word finds, listening to good music and 
enjoying the company of her friends.   
We love having Carol as part of the 
Renaissance family.  Thank you Carol for 
all you do to make life sweet for all of us. 

Carol 

August’s Team Member Spotlight is 
shining on Shaun. Shaun is one of our 
cooks. He enjoys making tasty meals for 
our community.  He also enjoys talking 
with the residents and making sure 
needs are being met.   
When Shaun isn’t rattling pots and pans,  
he’s probably fishing. 
Shaun has a great sense of humor and 
you can always count on him for a good 
laugh.  Congratulations Shaun! Your 
hard work is appreciated.  

Shaun 

Nerf Gun Sharp Shooters:  

The Ladies: Lala, MaryDell and Donna take aim.  Those Solo cups 

didn’t stand a chance!  

The Gents: George and Jerry, locked, loaded and Kerpow!  

Mission accomplished!  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

Independence Day Barbeque:  Robert and Paul checking out the strawberry patch.  

Dawn Hewitt provided the music and we all had a great time!  



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Musical Guests 

 

Dawn Hewitt  
8/1 at 2 PM (M) 
  Introducing…. 
Banshees with Butch 
8/8 at 2 PM  (M) 
Ronnee McGee 
8/13 at 2 PM (A) 
JJ Dion 
8/20 at 10 AM (M) 
Jim Dossey 
8/30 at 10 AM (A) 
 
 
Friends and Family 
BBQ Friday 
8/16 at 11 AM 
RSVP  208-664-6116 
 
 
(V) Versailles 
(St)  St Michelle 
(M)  Mirabelle 
(A)  Avonlea 
(R)  Rochelle 
(LE)  Live Entertainment 


